

God's Hand Extended To Those In Need

January 5, 2023

Italian American Social Club of Stone Creek Rick Carey 6111 SW 89th Ct Road Ocala, FL 34481

Dear Rick,

God bless you for caring enough about those in need to support our ministry with a donation. Your support makes it possible for us to assist people with food, hygiene items, shelter, medication as well as other basic needs. In addition to helping the homeless, many of our clients are the working poor who fall into financial crisis by one unfortunate event in their life. A little help can make a big difference for those families. Thank you for giving of your resources to lighten the burden for someone else. The relief provided to those we serve is priceless.

If you would like to see how we use your donation for good, please feel free to call me and schedule a tour of our campus including our homeless shelter, Food 4 Kids ministry, food pantry and Center for Life. Once again, thank you and may God bless you!

Date	Received	Gift Type	Fund	
12/30/2022	\$380.00	Check	General Unrestricted	

In His service.

Karla Grimsley-Greenway Chief Executive Officer 352-209-7045

Stay Connected to Interfaith

- Take a tour of our campus
- Learn about volunteering
- Join our Monthly Newsletter

Call Kayla for more info at 352,629,8868 x202



REGISTRATION #CH I 1666 "A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE." NO SERVICES WERE RECEIVED, OR FURNISHED UPON DONATION, FEIN 59-2349840

352,629,8868